PRrRESIDENCY UNIVERSITY
KOLKATA

Presidency University
Finance Department
86/1, College Street, Kolkata - 700073

NOTIFICATION

No. 25¢/FD[ P [1-15 Date: 290 1]2015

With reference to the earlier Notification of the Registrar (Addl. Charge) rgarding
refund of Library and Laboratory Deposits, the eligible applicants (who have
applied for refund by way of Cheque) are hereby informed to collect their Cheques
from the Finance Office between 12 Noon to 3.00 PM. from 30/01/2015 to
13/02/2015.
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